
 
 

 
 
 
 

2025 Nomination for Membership of the Board of Champion 
Bay Senior High School 

 

As of Friday 13 December 2024, the positions of membership of the Board of 
Champion Bay Senior High School closed (where at the end of two year tenure) and 

nominations are sought from parents and community members for 2025 
membership of the Board of Champion Bay Senior High School. 

 

 

• Tenure is for 2 years and the Board must have a majority of 
parent/community members. 

 

• If a Staff member nominated and elected is also a parent, then they must fill 
a Staff position. 

 

• Board members will be elected by nominee category – i.e. parent members 
and community members by community. 

 

The Board meet twice each term, usually Weeks 4 and 8 of the term and meetings 
are typically one hour in duration (3:30-4:30pm). 
 

If you would like to nominate for membership of the Board of Champion Bay 
Senior High School, please fill out the following Nomination Form. 
 
NAME:  _________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS: _________________________________________________________ 
 
  _________________________________________________________ 
NOMINEE CATEGORY:   Parent □ Community  □ 
 
CONTACT PHONE:______________________________________________________ 
 
EMAIL:  _________________________________________________________ 
 
Nominations must be received by Julie Campbell Principal by 4pm Monday 17 
February 2025. 
Please email nomination: Kylie.Ellerington@education.wa.edu.au : phone 
nomination to Front Office on 99 658 300 or call at the Administration Office for a 
Nomination Form. 
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